
 

 

Message from Pagoda concerning Coronavirus Planning 

 

There is so much information being circulated about the coronavirus these days it is 

difficult to know what is fact and what is fiction. 

 

What we do know is that it is imperative to do everything we can to try to stop the 

spread of the virus. 

 

In order to protect our members and our staff, Pagoda requires that you wear a mask 

covering your nose and mouth the entire time you are inside our office. 

 

Pagoda offers a large variety of digital products to allow members to conduct 

transactions in the safety of their own homes. Process transfers, deposit checks, apply 

for a loan all through our digital services. If you are not signed up for those products 

visit our website/mobile banking app to sign up. Our loan department will make 

appointments as necessary. 

 

Please be vigilant in recognizing scams during this turbulent time. Pagoda will not call, 

e-mail, or text asking for your personal information. 

 

The health and safety of our community is of the utmost importance. Thank you for your 

understanding during this time. 

 
 
 
 


